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To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

05/10/2021 

MS Elizabeth Yeats 
4 /  5 Wakehurst PKWY 
Narrabeen NSW 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Our family is disappointed with the sea wall being built. From information discussed over the years we were 
under the impression that this type o f  wall will not protect the beach. 
Currently the access to the public beach is horrendous. We had tried to speak to an employee working there 
who told us to F off and that it was private land. It puts no faith in what public will have after the wall is 
finished. 
What happens when this fails. Who is responsible for fixing it then. I 'm not sure this is private land where 
they are building. To me it's the beach which now has a very dangerous wall. Who will be monitor it when 
kids are falling in holes and rumble when the sand is eroded. As it will erode again in he's y seas. Who will 
pay to dump more sand there like the council have been doing for years. 
Finally someone needs to monitor the building if  it does progress further up the beach as this worksite is 
unsafe. I was there with bulldozers reversing and no lollipop people to make sure a beach goer ( or child) 
has not climbed up the current wall in its path or fall into the worksite. The only signage to keep put is from 
the road side. 
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